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To: 

CC: 

Subject: 

Grenfell Tower Leaseholder's Association [grenfellleaseholdersassociation@hotmail.co.uk] 

07/03/2017 18:33:06 

pmaddison@kctmo.org.uk; cllr.feilding-mellen@rbkc.com 

Cllr, Paget-Brown, Nicholas: RBKC [cllr.paget-brown@rbkc.gov.uk]; Robert Black [rblack@kctmo.org.uk]; 

staffordt@parliament.uk; Johnson, Laura: HS-Housing: RBKC [laura.johnson@rbkc.gov.uk]; Johnson, Amanda: 

HS-Housing: RBKC [amanda.johnson@rbkc.gov.uk]; abosman@kctmo.org.uk; abosnjakszekeres@kctmo.org.uk; 

(shaylorc@parliament.uk) [shaylorc@parliament.uk]; clwilliams@kctmo.org.uk; Cllr, 

Blakeman, Judith: RBKC [cllr.blakeman@rbkc.gov.uk]; Judith Blakeman Cllr, 

Atkinson, Robert: RBKC [cllrr.atkinson@rbkc.gov.uk]; Cllr, Lasharie, Beini: RBKC [cllr.lasharie@rbkc.gov.uk]; Davis, 

Tim: TIS-EnvHealth: RBKC [tim.davis@rbkc.gov.uk]; cllrdentcoad@rbkc.gov.uk; Scrutiny: CP-PPU: RBKC 

[scrutiny@rbkc.gov.uk]; Eddie daffarn 

[dwood@kctmo.org.uk]; 

[grenfellleaseholdersassociation@hotmail.co.uk]; nbartholomew@kctmo.org.uk; mwilliams@kctmo.org.uk; 

jjones@kctmo.org.uk; Peter Bradury [peter.bradbury@rbkc.gov.uk]; Anthony Parkes [aparkes@kctmo.org.uk]; 

Seriously exposed newly installed gas pipe line throughout the entire staircase of Grenfell Tower poses extremely 

serious health and safety Risk. 

Dear Mr Peter Madison, 

We hope this email find you very well. 

We are writing to the KCTMO as our managing agent appointed by our landlord the RBKC as well as to our landlord 

to explain to the wider audiences and the recipients of this em ail in relation to the attached picture of the gas pipe 

line recently installed by the national grid at Grenfell Tower. 

The KCTMO manages over 10,000 housing stock for the RBKC that's includes high rise building such as Grenfell 

Tower. 

Could you please kindly provide us the proof or evidences that anywhere at RBKC or in London or in the United 

Kingdom that gas pipe line exposed such a manner and installed beside the staircase( only fire escape) where there 

is no air can escape whatsoever. And more importantly the staircase of Grenfell Tower is the main breeding ground 

and where the vandalism and antisocial are daily occurrences. This newly installed exposed gas pipe line is easy 

target of vandalism and one incident can have serious catastrophic consequence for the whole building. 

Could you please kindly provide us the health and safety certificate authorised that the KCTMO or the National Grid 

that they obtained permission before installing the gas pipe going through the entire staircases of the Building? 

The logic along dictates that, its poses serious health and safely risk for the entire building and it would be very 

interesting to hear the expert opinion as well. 

Finally, the KCTMO has habit of shooting the messenger because they may NOT agree with the message BUT we 

strongly feels that its a serious health and safety concern needs clarify either from our Landlord or from their 

managing agent the KCTMO. 
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On a separate note, we are assured by our local councillors of Notting dale and we quote from the email sent to us 

on dated 16th February 2017 

"The Notting Dale councillors are dealing with this, along with everyone else involved at the TMO". 

We wait to hear from urgently. 

Best Wishes 

Tunde Awoderu 

The Vice Chair of Grenfell Tower 
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